
August 26, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. John Kelin 

1205 N. Tejon 

Colorado Springs, CO 80903 

 

Dear Mr. Kelin: 

 

Thank you for August 19, 1996 letter. 

 

I have enclosed the advisory recently issued by the Review Board regarding the upcoming hearing in 

Los Angeles, California. 

 

We do not have the transcript of the August 6, 1996 open meeting at this time, however, I will send it 

to you as soon as we receive it. 

 

I hope this information is helpful to you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 


